Waterman, Robert - WHD

From: Barbara Martorana <bmartora@monroe2boces.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 8:03 AM

To: WHDPRAComments

Subject: Proposed Revision of the Information Collections Pertaining to Special Employment

Under the Fair Labor Standards Act

Good morning- | am writing in response to the proposed changes on behalf of Monroe 2-Orleans BOCES. We believe
that the proposed changes to the documents will be positive, offering significant clarification for providers regarding
issues that we have received conflicting information about from different Dol reps.

Nice job and thanks for the efforts put in here!

Barbara Martorana, Director
Department for Exceptional Children
Monroe 2-Orleans BOCES

3599 Big Ridge Road

Spencerport, New York 14559

(585) 352-2448

FAX (585) 352-2796

NOTE:
The information in this email may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, you must not read, use or disseminate the information.



